Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
BUREAU OF CORRECTIONS
NBP Reservation, Muntinlupa City, Philippines, 1776
Telefax: +632-809-8073

MEMORANDUM

TO : ALL PROSPECTIVE TRAINORS
PROCUREMENT OBSERVERS
SUBJECT - POSTPONEMENT OF THE SCHEDULE OF SUBMISSION

OF PROPOSAL AND NEGOTIATION FOR THE
TRAINING ON PRINCIPLES OF EFFECTIVE PRISON
MANAGEMENT

DATE - 15 DECEMBER 2020

Due to the voluminous number of activities scheduled today, the submission of
proposal and negotiation for the Training on Principles of Effective Prison
Management has been moved from 15 December 2020, 1 P.M. to 18 December
2020, 1 P.M.

For queries, please contact the BuCor BAC Secretariat at (02) 88098587/ (02)
84780907.

For your guidance and information.

CC: COA
DOJ




